
Happenings in MBA department 

Period: 18
th

 July 2020 to 25
th

 July 2020 

NIST is going to conduct online internal examination for 4
th
 and 2

nd
 semester MBA students 

starting from 27
th

 July 2020. The exam schedule has been shared with the students and students 

have been suggested to register for the exam as soon as possible. 

On the training and development front, a webinar on “Investment Awareness program” is going 

be conducted on 28
th
 July 2020 for the students and staff of NIST.   

From summer internship point of view, some of the 1
st
 year MBA students have already 

completed their internship and others are in progress. Students’ progress on summer project is 

satisfactory and the institute strongly believes that every single student will complete the summer 

project smoothly on time despite the ongoing COVID-19 crisis.   
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